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Principalõs Report  

 Ripot Guru Besar  

 

 
 
We have an exciting term ahead with  the Year 9 Work Experience and Career Camp to 

Christmas Island. Also, we have the Year 10 Work Experience and transition to Year 11 Perth Camp. Much 

more is happening! Please refer to the term planner on the back of this newsletter. In the coming weeks, 

more detailed information will be distributed. 

 

Our next assembly is on West Island on Thursday 5th June, which also includes a whole day of Cocos/

Malay Cultural activities. We hope to see you all there. 

 

Ray Denholm 

Principal 

 
 
 
Ray Denholm-Principal  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  
 
Ray Denholm 
Guru Besar 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

It has been a busy start to Term 2.  The 

first week back we had the Canning Vale 

Circus Troop visit our school and show us 

how to  perform some cool tricks.  A few of 

us were lucky enough to perform in the final 

show on West Island.  

We also spent the day with our 

West Island friends  learning 

about the history of the 100 

Years of Anzac. Last week we 

had a lovely morning watching 

the ferry jump and playing    

together on Home  Island     

before attending the very 

memorable Anzac Service.  



 

 

Pak tulis kata -kata di sini  
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